
Upgrades will ensure the Chandler Sports Precinct legacy continues as a
premier multi-sport facility for high-performance athletes and community
participation alike. 

Continuing a legacy of a sporting icon

Features and benefits

Minor site improvements will be undertaken throughout the Chandler Sports Precinct, focusing on
increasing accessibility and connectivity between venues. 

These enhancements will include the installation of contemporary pathways, clearer signage, and
improved community access, all designed to create an inviting atmosphere for visitors of all ages
and abilities. 

By prioritising accessibility, the precinct aims to foster a more cohesive visitor experience,
encouraging greater participation in events and activities while ensuring that everyone can navigate
the area with ease.
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For more information on the Chandler Sports Precinct and other venues being delivered by GIICA, visit
GIICA.au and subscribe for updates.

Fact sheet

Stay informed

In improving accessibility and connections between venues, the upgrade
provides renewed opportunities for Chandler Sports Precinct to attract new
visitors and audiences. 

Destination Chandler

Enhanced transport connectivity
Precinct upgrades will enable future opportunities to provide enhanced
transport connections to the site, facilitating easier access for athletes, the
community and larger crowds of spectators. 
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